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Mr. James R. Miller, Chief ,, ,

Standardization and Special Projects Branch 'f I

d'Division of Licensing i
'/ !Washington, D.C. 20555 ' -. . i . e,

Re: License No. R-62
Dear Sir: Docket No. 50-124

Enclosed is a copy of a proposed change to License No. R-62, Appendix A,
Technical Specifications which is submitted in accordance with 10CFR 50.59
(c) and 50.90. These changes do not constitute an unreviewed safety question,
but changes to the Tech. Specs are required prior to us modifying the reactor
systems as outlined in the enclosed document.

Your timely review and approval of these changes will be greatly appreci-
ated. If any questions arise during your review please contact me at (703)-
961-6510.

Sincerely yours.

|
,

,

Alan P. Curtner
Reactor Supervisor
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| cc: Dr. T, F. Parkinson, Director, NRL

|
Mr. James Wilson, Project Manager, NRC

| Document Management Branch, NRC
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